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March 3, 2014 

 

There is important news regarding your professional engineering company: 

 

Pro-Tech Engineering, specializing in civil and municipal engineering services, surveying services and land planning 

has been acquired by BEC-LIN Engineering, L.P.  We have combined forces to better serve our clients throughout 

the state of Texas and several neighboring states.   

 

BEC-LIN Engineering, L.P., headquartered in Houston, Texas, was established in January of 2011 with the merger of 

BEC Engineering and Lin Engineering. Since inception, BEC-LIN has acquired Tan Associates, TSG Consultants, and 

TSG Services.  The union of these companies solidifies 40 years of experience. We are all very excited about the 

addition of Pro-Tech Engineering to our team.  Pro-Tech’s strong reputation of providing quality engineering 

services for over 40 years, adds to the proficiency of our already well-established company.  

 

With this merger, our current engineering team is comprised of six professional engineers with disciplines in civil, 

structural, forensics, and construction management. Our team also consists of two engineers-in-training, two 

project managers, eleven design drafting technicians, and seven administrative personnel.  The combination of 

BEC-LIN’s existing staff and Pro-Tech’s additional staff, will enable us to handle projects of any size and devote 

prompt attention and detail to each project at a competitive fee. 

 

In addition to BEC-LIN Engineering combining forces with Pro-Tech Engineering, BEC-LIN will work closely with our 

affiliated company, Tri-Tech Surveying Company, L.P.  Tri-Tech Surveying is a trusted professional surveying firm 

with over seventy qualified survey related personnel, and has been servicing the state of Texas since 1994.  Tri-

Tech is headquartered in Houston with offices in Kerrville, Lufkin and is currently moving the Austin operations to 

San Marcos.  Our San Marcos location will house both Tri-Tech and BEC-LIN under the same roof which will enable 

us to work hand-in-hand to provide our clients with a turnkey solution.   

 

You will soon notice our name change on all of our mailings, packaging and invoices.  We are still located at 100 

East San Antonio Street, Suite 100, San Marcos, Texas 78666.  You can continue to reach us at our phone number 

512-353-3335 and fax 512-396-0224 

 

You can expect to receive the same professional, prompt service and delivery you have come to depend on from 

Pro-Tech Engineering.  We are very pleased Kelly Kilber, PE as well as the entire staff at Pro-Tech will stay on board 

and join the BEC-LIN Engineering team. We will all strive to make this transition as smooth as possible for our 

clients. We would greatly appreciate the opportunity to schedule a meeting at your convenience to discuss any 

concerns or specific needs.  All of us at BEC-LIN Engineering are excited about continuing your existing working 

relationship, and will work to improve on a daily basis. We are dedicated to providing valued services for our 

valued clients. 

 

Sincerely,  

   
Larry Hoffman 

CEO 

Karl Breckon, PE 

President 

Kelly Kilber, PE 

 


